
  

 
Fisher-Price® Trikes Recall 
There has been a recall announcement for these products. 
 
Mattel, in cooperation with relevant safety regulators are voluntarily recalling the 
Fisher-Price® Kawasaki Tough Trike toddler tricycles.  This trike is intended for 
children 2 to 5 years of age.  The Fisher-Price® Kawasaki Tough Trike includes a 
pretend key that is located about 3 inches in front of the seat and protrude at least 
5/8 inches above the trike’s body.  
 

A child can strike, sit or fall on the protruding plastic ignition key resulting 
in serious injury 
 
This recall does not include Lights and Sounds Trikes; Rock, Roll ‘n Ride 
Trike; Grow-With-Me Trikes; Action Sounds Trike; Push ‘n Pedal Trike. These 
Trikes do not have a key feature in front of the seat.  Any Fisher-Price® 
Trike with a key located on the handle bars is not affected by this recall. 
 
Use this online guide to determine if the product you own is affected by this recall.  
Please have your product near you as you continue. 

 

The model numbers are located under the seat in the storage compartment. 

 

 
B8775 Kawasaki Trike 
 

If you do not own the Kawasaki Tough Trike shown in the image above, you are not 
affected by this recall and you can continue to enjoy your trike. 

If you own the Kawasaki Tough Trike shown in the images above or you are not sure 
if you own the Kawasaki Tough Trike shown in the images above, please locate the 
key on your Fisher-Price® Trike.  



  

                      

 If the key on your trike is located anywhere other than about 3 inches in front of the 
seat and protrude at least 5/8 inches above the trike frame, you are not affected by 
this recall and you can continue to enjoy your trike. 

If the key on your trike is located about 3 inches in front of the seat and protrude at 
least 5/8 inches above the trike frame, please look at the shape of the key. 

 
   

   

 

If your trike’s key is a flattened D-shaped key shown in 
the image you are not affected by this recall and you 
can continue to enjoy your trike 

If your trike’s key is a Disc-shaped key shown in the 
image you are affected by this recall.               
Please discontinue using the Trike(s) 
immediately.    



  

             
 

                 
For further direction, please contact Mattel at 00 35621435181. 
 
Our greatest concern has always rested with the safety of the children who play with 
our toys, which is why we have responded promptly in an effort to maintain the trust 
of the families that have allowed us to be part of their lives. 

 
 

If your trike’s key is a D-shaped key shown in the 
image you are affected by this recall.                         
Please discontinue using the Trike(s) 
immediately.   


